
Students and volunteers from Kids to School wish you a sparkling 
and happy 2019! 

www.kids2school.info 
The participants of the students day in Nairobi 2018 

Kids to School is 10 years old. I realized that when I was in Tanzania and Kenya in October and November. A lot has 
happened in these ten years. Kids to School has grown into an active club of people who care about "education for everyone". 

The good cooperation with the local advisory council in Kenya, the Baobab Home in Tanzania and Sr. Gemma in the 
Philippines has proved essential In these ten years.  

We have been able to help 39 people with training. Unfortunately, we had to terminate the assistance to two students 
prematurely. A total of eighteen students completed their studies. Fourteen in Kenya, three in the Philippines and one in 

Tanzania. The periods in which we supported the students vary from one to nine years.  
At the moment we support fourteen young Kenyans, three Tanzianian girls and two Filipino students. Thanks to your help, we 

have been able to include new students in our program every year. 
 More information can be found on our website and in the annual newsletter that will be published in February.   

Thank you very much. 
  

Your help is also needed for the future. 
The board of Kids to School wishes you a happy 2019!  
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